
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 11, 2021 
 
 
Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director  
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
 
RE:     Notice of Project Cancellation – T-Mobile 

EM-T-MOBILE-080-181015      EM-T-MOBILE-168-190820      TS-T-MOBILE-042-180611 
 
 
 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 

Please accept this letter as formal notice that the enclosed approved Exempt Modification and Tower Share 
applications for T-Mobile have been cancelled and will not proceed to construction. I apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause on your end.  Please contact me should you have any questions.   
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anne Marie Zsamba 
Project Manager – Site Acquisition  
3 Corporate Park Drive, Suite 101 
Clifton Park, NY 12065 
(201) 236-9224 
AnneMarie.Zsamba@crowncastle.com 
 
 
 














